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Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

October 7, 2011

Re: Docket No. DG 11-040, National Grid et al.
Petition for Authority to Transfer Ownership
Staff Testimony

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find attached the pre-filed testimony of Steven E. Mullen, Assistant Director of the
Commission’s Electric Division, Stephen P. Frink, Assistant Director of the Commission’s Gas
& Water Division, Amanda 0. Noonan, Director of the Commission’s Consumer Affairs
Division, Randall S. Knepper, Director of the Commission’s Safety Division, and Gorham, Gold,
Greenwich & Associates, LLC (G3 Associates), on behalf of the Commission Staff in the above-
captioned matter.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely yours,

Lynn Fabrizio, Esq.
Staff Attorney

cc: Service List


